Dear Northbrook Residents,
I have some good news for the upcoming month(s). Due to a rate decrease in the gas price by National Grid, the condo fee bill, which you will receive in September, will have a credit for the gas fee portion of your bill. An example for units is as follows:

Units that pay a condo fee of $377.08, the gas fee is $115.18. This amount will be 

credited to you, and you will only pay the condo fee that month of $261.90. 

Units that pay a condo fee of $407.85, the gas fee is $124.58. That amount will be 

credited to you, and you will only pay the condo fee that month of $283.27.

Units that pay a condo fee of $438.07, the gas fee is $133.81. That amount will be 

credited to you, and you will only pay the condo fee that month of $304.26. 

Starting the following month, October 2017, there will be a reduction in the gas fee portion of your bill. This will be for the next 12 months, October 2017 – September 2018. The current vs. new amounts for the gas fee portion are as follows:




Current




New


$377.08 total condo fee



$370.17 



$261.90 condo fee portion



Same



$115.18 gas fee




$108.27



$407.85 total condo fee



$400.38



$283.27 condo fee portion



Same



$124.58 gas fee




$117.11



$438.07 total condo fee



$430.04



$304.26 condo fee portion



Same



$133.81 gas fee 




$125.78

To rephrase, the new bills in October 2017 will be as follows:



Windsor & Victoria Units 
$370.17



Highland Units

$400.38



Tudor Units


$430.04

In October of 2018, these rates may or may not change, according to National Grid. You will be notified 30 days in advance of any changes. 

Thank you,

Doreen J. Silva

Northbrook Treasurer
